
 
 

VILLAGE OF DUBBERLY 
PROCEEDINGS OF COUNCIL 

      JANUARY 13, 2020 
 
The Village of Dubberly met for its regular monthly meeting on Monday, Jan. 13, 2020 at 6:30 p.m.      
 
Notice of meeting was posted on the marquee sign at 12:00 Noon on Friday, Jan. 10, 2020. 
 
Those present were Curtis Hirth, Johnny Brown, Douglas Culpepper, and Charles Mims. Lynn Cooley 
was absent. 
 
The meeting was opened in prayer by Johnny Brown and followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
The minutes from the regular meeting of Dec. 09, 2019 were read and a motion was made by Douglas 
Culpepper and seconded by Johnny Brown to accept the minutes as read. The motion carried. 
 
A motion was made by Johnny Brown and seconded by Douglas Culpepper to accept financial reports.  
The motion carried.  
 
Chief Mims reported that in December he responded to 9 calls, issued 3 citations and collected $684.00 
in fines.   
 
Curtis stated that next month they will have a complete month of water production and sales to compare. 
 
Johnny Brown spoke with Delta Processing concerning the new equipment for the Catalpa Well and they 
are still waiting on a few pieces to come in. 
 
The council was presented with the policy on cross connection control that is required by the Louisiana 
Department of Health.  Johnny Brown made a motion to adopt the policy for the Dubberly Water System, 
Douglas Culpepper seconded, and the motion carried. 
 
There being no further business, motion made by Johnny Brown and seconded by Douglas Culpepper to 
adjourn. Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 6:52 p.m. 
 
 
______________________________  _____________________________ 
Dianne Futch, Clerk     W. C. Hirth, Mayor 


